ACS reiterates its rejection of the economic blockade in meeting with Cuban deputy
minister

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), Rodolfo Sabonge, met with the
First Deputy Minister of the Ministry of Foreign Trade and Foreign Investment (MINCEX) of Cuba,
Ana Teresita Gonzalez Fraga.

During the conversation, Sabonge and Gonzélez Fraga examined in detail the negative impact that
the economic, commercial and financial embargo imposed on Cuba since 1960 has had, affecting
various sectors and hindering the country's progress.

In this context, the ACS reaffirmed its rejection of the economic blockade imposed on Cuba, which
has been repeated at successive Summits of Heads of State and/or Government, stressing its
influence on access to resources and hindering the nation's sustainable growth.

In addition, both leaders discussed possible cooperation mechanisms that could contribute to
mitigating the adverse impacts that Cuba faces in this complex scenario.



